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Answer to Divorce Problem 
"SUNDAY TIMES 

Several Johannesburg couples 
who have found a basis for a 
happy home life, will be among 
the speakers at the Moral 

" REPORTER 

Re-armament rally in the 
Johannesburg City Hall to-
morrow night. 

A spokesman of the move-
ment told me: "They will give 
the answer to the staggering 
problem of divorce in the 
country and spotlight the 
reasons for the one-in-three 
break-up in marriages on the 
Rand." 
He said that Dr. W. Nicol, 

Administrator of the Trans-
vaal, Dr. C. B. Brink, Modera-
tor of the Dutch Reformed 
Church in the Transvaal, and 
six Reef mayors will be on the 
platform supporting the Mayor 
of Johannesburg, Mr. H. Miller, 
in his patronage of the 
meeting. 
Speakers from eight 

countries will take part and 
the M.R.A. international 
chorus, he said, will include 
young women from Britain, 
South Africa, Denmark, 
Sweden, Switzerland, Germany 
and holland. They will wear 
national costumes. Some of 
them are shown in the picture 
below Lilian Kjaer (Den-
mark), Meiel Liitay (Switzer-
land), Janet KIngwill (South 
Africa) and Bent Tauk (Nor-
way. 


